CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE
City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0844
CITY COMMISSION WORKSHOP

TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the
Fort Lauderdale City Commission
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager
DATE: August 20, 2019
TITLE: Budget Advisory Board — Communication to the City Commission -

(Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4)

Recommendation

It is recommended that the City Commission conduct a workshop with the Budget Advisory
Board (BAB) to discuss the following motion that was approved unanimously (9-0) at the
August 14, 2019 BAB meeting:

Motion — Recommendation to accept the budget as presented and amended at the Budget
Advisory Board meeting of August 14, 2019.

Resource Impact
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action.

Prepared by: Laura Reece, Budget Director

Department Director: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager
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